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HB 2756 Testimony 

 

Dear Members of the Joint Committee on Transportation 

 

Hall Blvd in Tigard needs attention and help. Although it is technically a state highway 

(OR 141 - there is no signage) it appears as and functions as a Tigard city street, 

except that it has not received the upgrades and expenditures that it should have 

had. As a result it does not meet Tigard neighborhood, pedestrian, and cycling safety 

needs. It needs an ODOT commitment of funds to take care of deferred work, and 

then have it transferred to Tigard as a city street. I am proud to represent Tigard on 

Metro and agree, with the City, that HB 2756 deserves passage now. 

 

Gerritt Rosenthal 

Oregon Metro 

District 3 

 


